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LINE 254
Routing Change in the Walnut Park area

Line 254 is proposed to be modified in the Walnut Park area
effective Sunday, May 23, 2004. At that time, the existing route
will be detoured via Nadeau Ave and Maie Ave, returning to
regular route at Firestone Ave. The current route via Crocket
St, 83rd St, Fir Ave, and Firestone Ave will be discontinued.
This change is proposed to become permanent in December
2004.

Riders of this line who currently board and alight the bus on
Crocket St can access Line 254 on Nadeau Ave at Crocket St.
Riders boarding and alighting on Fir can access Line 115 at
Firestone Blvd and Fir and transfer to Line 254 at Maie Ave and
Firestone. The enclosed map illustrates the existing and detour
route.

This change was requested by local residents in the affected
area. The route change is proposed due to the narrowness of
Fir Ave. and other issues associated with bus operations in
this neighborhood.

The Gateway Cities Governing Council will discuss this matter
at its next meeting on May 13th at 2:00 pm. The meeting will
be held at the Gas Company, located at 9240 Firestone Blvd,
Downey.

If you have any questions or concerns about this change you
may attend the meeting and address the Governance Council,
or you may leave a message on our telephone hotline at 562-
658-0200. Your message will be forwarded to the Governance
Council for consideration. Written comments can also be sent
to:

Gateway Cities Sector
7878 Telegraph Rd.
Downey, Ca 90240
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